
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

West Sussex Single Point of Access (SPoA) 
 
Stakeholder briefing 
 
Following a Sussex-wide review of emotional wellbeing and mental health services for 

children and young people, a new West Sussex Single Point of Access (SPoA) for 

emotional wellbeing and mental health support launched Wednesday 1 June 2022. 

 

The new service provides a simplified single route so that children, young people, families, 

carers and professionals can be directed to the right service, eliminating the need to refer 

to multiple services.  

 

Led by Sussex Partnership NHS Foundation Trust's Child and Adolescent Mental Health 

Service (CAMHS), the new arrangement is delivered in partnership with West Sussex 

County Council's Youth Emotional Support Service (YES) and YMCA Dialogue. 

 

The three services work together to process (triage) the referrals and determine which 

service is the most appropriate offer for the young person, which may also include 

partnership services. In time, more emotional wellbeing services will be introduced into the 

service.  

 

Making a referral 

Young people, parents/carers and wider professionals can now make a referral to the West 

Sussex SPoA at www.e-wellbeing.co.uk/support.  

 

Key details 

• The SPoA will be open Monday to Friday 9am-5pm 

• The young person must consent to the request for service and understand they may be 

directed to another service outside the SPoA 

• The service will accept referrals for children and young people from the age of four up to 

the young person's 18th birthday, who are registered with a West Sussex GP, whilst 

recognising and working within NHS CHOICE regulations 

• If a young person who is close to turning 18 is referred to the service with a mental 

health need they will be signposted to adult services. 

If you have any questions about the new service, please contact Naomi Frith, Project 
Manager, at naomi.frith@spft.nhs.uk.  
 
Alternatively, please go to www.sussexpartnership.nhs.uk/west-sussex-spoa.  

 
Local information, self-serve advice and training for young people and families is also 

available at: www.westsussex.gov.uk/yourmindmatters 
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